Community College
Health Study

Reminder: We are seeking educators and students to
participate in a paid, online advisory panel!

This is a reminder that the Community College Health Study Team is
offering an opportunity for educators and students to participate in a
paid, online advisory panel to provide feedback as we develop a new
resource for sexual health education. We want to make sure that
community college students and personnel are represented on this
advisory panel! Feedback from educators and students will help us
make the new resource engaging and useful.

Participants will be asked to review an online resource, participate in a
virtual focus group, and complete two additional online feedback
tasks.

@ Participation takes a total of 5 hours or less.
@ Participants can receive up to $125 in Amazon gift cards.

@ Participants can schedule at their convenience.

Fill out the brief online form linked below to see if you are eligible
and sign up to participate.

See if you're eligible and sign up

Click the button below to download a flyer with information about
participation in the advisory panel.

Download the flyer

Questions?

Contact Liz Reeder, Research Specialist and Community College
Health Study Team member.

u' Ireeder@irtinc.us

)
k\ 919-493-7700, Ext. 106
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